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Dear President, 
 
The British Academy Nayef Al-Rodhan Prize for Transcultural 
Understanding 
 
It gives me great pleasure to write to you with regard to the above British Academy Prize. 
 
The British Academy is pleased to invite nominations for the 2014 Nayef Al-Rodhan Prize for 
Transcultural Understanding. This major, new international prize, worth £25,000, was established 
last year to reward “outstanding academic achievement in transcultural understanding” and is 
designed to illustrate the interconnected nature of cultures and civilizations. Further details are 
available at http://www.britac.ac.uk/prizes/Nayef_Al-Rodhan_Prize.cfm. 
 
The 2014 prize will be awarded at a special event held in London in autumn 2014. 
 
We write to invite your Academy to nominate a candidate for this distinguished prize in 2014. A 
person nominated for the prize may be located anywhere in the world, and does not necessarily 
have to be resident in, or a national of, your Academy’s country. Eligible work can be from any 
humanities or social science discipline or disciplines, and may take the form of a book or 
equivalent body of work (such as a series of articles), published within the last five years (i.e. for 
the 2014 prize, published within the period 2009-2013). Work that has broad relevance is 
particularly encouraged. Nominated persons can be of any nationality and working in any 
language. 
 
Nominations should be completed electronically, in English, on the attached form and emailed 
to the Prizes and Medals Office at prizes@britac.ac.uk (enquiries may also be made to this 
address). The closing date for nomination submissions is Friday 31 January 2014. 
 
Yours, 
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